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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Members of the Texas Redistricting Committee,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed mid-decade redistricting of Texas’
congressional districts. Redistricting should be based on decennial census data, not political
convenience. This process undermines public trust and threatens fair representation.

The current maps were drawn just four years ago. Revisiting them now without broad public
support—suggests partisan intent rather than constitutional necessity.

I urge you to prioritize transparency, uphold the Voting Rights Act, and reject any effort to
redraw districts that disenfranchise communities of color or manipulate electoral outcomes.

Thank you for your service and for considering my comments.

Sincerely,
Sonia Santana

Austin TX  




